
From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford •. 

13 Norham Gardens 
October 27th, (1911) 

Dear Parfitt, 

Thank you so much for the photographs which are so nice, and 

give one a good idea of the pl,ace. I think I did write thanking you for the 

portrait of Mrs. Parfitt and Patricia. The man will send another copy of 

the chromo which I hope you will like". ... In fact I do not know that a copy was 

ever sent, as I have just had a letter from him to say that he had had diffi-

culty in getting the proper india paper, 

With love to all three, 

' and had not yet sent them all. 
''-. 

'""-,. 
Sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler. 


